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Admissions Policy 
 

 

As a Community Primary school, admissions for first entry into school are the responsibility 

of the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead.  Full details are available on the RBWM 

website or in their Primary Admissions booklet.  The Borough admits pupils in the 

September of the academic year in which they turn five.   The standard number for the school 

is 60. 

 

In year admissions are also the responsibility of the Royal Borough of Windsor and 

Maidenhead and parents apply for a place through their home authority. 

 

Children who have an Educational Health Care Plan will be admitted to the school of their 

choice.  Remaining places will be allocated in the descending order of the other criteria. 

 

1. Children in the care of a local authority, as defined in the Children Act 1989, s.22. 

2. Children with exceptional medical or social reasons for requiring the school 

3. Children whose home address is in the designated area of the school and have a 

sibling in attendance at the school at the time of the application and who is expected 

to still be attending the school at the time of entry. 

4. Children whose home address is in the designated area of the school without a sibling 

in attendance at the school  

5. Children who live outside the designated area of the school who have a sibling in 

attendance at the school at the time of the application and who is expected to still be 

attending the school at the time of entry   

6. Not applicable to Wraysbury Primary School 

7. Not applicable to community schools 

8. Children whose parents have any other reason for their preference. 

 

Please note that if the school does not have places for all the children in a particular category, 

additional criteria will be applied to prioritise places. Within each category places will be 

prioritised by proximity to the school, measured as the straight-line distance between home 

and school.  

 

The law does not permit places to be reserved for pupils moving into a school’s designated 

area. 

 

This policy will be reviewed on an annual basis. 

 

 


